Praying the Psalter Through Great Lent 2024

Come join your fellow brothers and sisters in Christ, on a Lenten journey, as we pray and read the Psalter each day for 20 days!

What: Praying the Psalter

When: April 1 – April 26, five days a week

week: Monday - Friday; at any convenient time

Where: In the place of your choosing

Why: To deepen our Lenten journey by joining fellow

Orthodox Christians praying together the Prayer Book of the

church

If you would like to journey with us, please email your name, address, and phone number to Elise Boyd at pilgrimpath3@gmail.com and more information will be sent to you.

Please respond by March 20th.

Thank you!